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Lid and Label Collections 

 

Turn in your Boxtop, Cream of Weber, 

Tyson, and Campbell’s labels! You may use 

the Boxtops submission form included in 

the newsletter or put in a plastic baggie 

with student name, grade, and teacher 

marked.  We will hold monthly drawings—

winners get Boxtop Spirit sticks! 

 

Sage Hills PTA 

We Need You to Make the Difference! 

Contact the PTA 
Email: 

sagehillspta@gmail.com  

Blog: 

sagehills.blogspot.com  

Facebook: Sage Hills 

Elementary PTA 

Our next PTA meeting  
will take place Monday, 
February 9th at 12:30  

in the library.  All parents 
and available teachers  

are welcome!   

 SEP Week  
Volunteers are needed to help at the book 

fair from February 2-6th and to provide 
soup and taco bar food for our amazing 

teachers on February 4-5th.  Specific times 
and needs are on our PTA blog.  Please 

email us if you can help! 

      School Play Updates 
Our cute kids and wonderful moms are having a great time 

working together on our school play!  A few notes for parents: 
 

Payments 
Participation in the play is $10 and includes the cost of a t-
shirt.  If you have not been able to pay yet, please drop off a 
check ASAP to the PTA mailbox in the office. 

Performances 
Play performances will take place at Vista Heights Middle 
School.  Cast A will perform Thursday, March 12th and 
Saturday, March 14th at 7pm.  Cast B will perform Friday, 
March 13th at 7pm and Saturday, March 14th at 3pm.  Please 
note that the cast must be at the school 1 hour prior to 
performances.  Ticket information to be announced soon. 

Funds and Volunteers 
We are currently in need of 1-2 people to work on business 

sponsors for the play. The money collected will help 

continue to support the cost of the production and further 

our Arts Program at the school.  Please contact Tyfani 

Balzotti at tyfani@balzotti.org ifyou are able to help.  Also, 

volunteers are needed to help with sewing costumes 
(contact Holly Sundstrom at hollysundstrom@yahoo.com) 
and painting sets (contact the PTA email).  Thanks to all the 
parent volunteers who are making the play a possibility! 
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School Valentine Dance 

There will be a free family dance at 

Sage Hills on Friday, February 20
th

 

from 6:30 to 8:00.  We hope to see 

everyone there!  If you are free to 

help with gathering prizes or 

decorating the gym, please let us 

know. 

 

We are beginning to get 
organized for next year!  If 

you’d like to be on the 
board, join a committee 
for any of our activities,  
or have any suggestions 

for  us, please 
email 

us!    
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